FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

[CO-OP NAME] meets with D.C. legislators to discuss co-op priorities

[CO-OP HEADQUARTERS CITY] – During a virtual meeting today, directors and staff from [CO-OP NAME] met with [SENATORS AND REPRESENTATIVES] to discuss electric co-op priorities and issues that impact rural and suburban Tennessee.

“Because co-ops are built by and belong to the people we serve, [CO-OP NAME] has a unique perspective on local needs and is a strong advocate for rural Tennessee families and businesses,” said [CO-OP CEO NAME]. “Throughout the COVID-19 pandemic, we have kept open lines of communication with elected officials to advance our shared priorities and secure critical assistance for co-op consumer-members. We appreciate [SENATORS AND REPRESENTATIVES] for meeting with us and look forward to continuing the conversations in the coming months.”

During the meeting, [CO-OP NAME] leaders discussed federal energy policy, financing, taxes and broadband and discussed the impact the co-op has on the people and places it serves.

[INSERT POSITIVE QUOTE FROM LEGISLATOR]


#  #  #


[CO-OP BOILERPLATE]

The Tennessee Electric Cooperative Association provides leadership, advocacy and support for Tennessee’s 23 electric cooperatives and 2.5 million consumers. The association also publishes The Tennessee Magazine, the state’s most widely circulated periodical. Visit tnelectric.org or tnmagazine.org to learn more. 


FOR MORE INFORMATION
[CO-OP MEDIA CONTACT INFORMATION]
Trent Scott | Vice President of Strategy | 615.515.5534 | tscott@tnelectric.org

